From: Welch, Jennifer
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 9:32:20 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: report to Ethics 
 

Good morning Steve,
On Saturday, March 8 I attended the Between Friends annual benefit as their guest. 
I accepted an award on the mayor’s behalf.
The ticket price which I did not pay was $160.
Please remind me if I need to report any other information.
Thank you,
JW
Jennifer Welch
Managing Deputy Commissioner
Chicago Department of Family and Support Services
